
Yorkshire Wildlife Park 
23rd September 2022 

On 23rd September 2022, the deaf students from the ERF, as well as some hearing students 
who have been learning BSL, went on a trip to Yorkshire Wildlife park. We were so excited to go 

as the trip has been cancelled twice before! It was so much fun. 



We saw 
lots of 

different 
animals, 
some of 
which we 
had never 

seen     
before.  



One of our          
favourite parts was 
going on the park– 
we are all big kids 

really! 


